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6th November 2018 
 

Christmas Fair – request for volunteers 
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Teachers and Friends, 
 
The Christmas Fair is to take place on Friday 30th November between 5pm and 7pm.  This is one of 
the main fundraising events of the year, and we are asking for your support to make it the biggest 
and best Christmas Fair ever! 
The event is organised by the PTA which is a group run by parents and teachers, and is a registered 
charity.  The events organised by the PTA are to bring extra funds into the school for new equipment, 
resources and activities for all our children.  Last year we raised just over £4000 thanks to your 
ongoing support, which has been used to buy new library books, school trips and a new sound system 
for the school hall. 
As we continue to the plan for the Christmas Fair, we are looking for volunteers to help on the day, 
either setting up or helping on a stall.  This doesn’t need to be a big commitment or require you to 
help for the whole event; just an hour of your time would make a huge difference and would be 
greatly appreciated.  We have split the volunteer positions into three sessions: set up (3.30pm – 
5pm), session 1 (5pm – 6pm) and session 2 (6pm – 7pm).   The more volunteers we have, the more 
stalls we can run and the more funds we can raise for the benefit of all pupils. If you can help, please 
get in touch using one of the methods below. 
In addition, if anyone would like to rent a table for their own stall, for example to sell homemade 
craft items, please get in touch.  Likewise, if anyone has any suggestions of local businesses which 
may be willing to donate raffles prizes we would love to hear them.  Ways to get in touch are as 
follows: 
Attend a meeting – the next meeting is at 6pm on Tuesday 13th November. 
Facebook page – search Parish Church Primary School PTA – to share ideas, receive updates on funds 
raised etc. 
By email – we have a new e-mail address specifically for PTA matters.  E-mail us on pta@parish.n-
yorks.sch.uk to get more information, suggest ideas or offer help. 
Also, look out for the PTA noticeboard which will now be located on the left when you enter the 
school gates.  We plan to post updates on this board of upcoming meetings, funds raised from events 
etc. 
Kind regards 
 
PTA Committee 
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